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PRESS RELEASE - Meeting Notice 

 
The Parenting Time Deviation Study Committee of the Georgia 

Commission on Child Support will meet in-person and virtually on Tuesday, 
March 22, 2022, from 10:00 to 11:30 a.m.  The in-person meeting will be held in “Room 
A, 3rd floor” at the State Bar of Georgia, 104 Marietta St. NW, Suite 100, Atlanta, GA 30303.  
This meeting is open to the public.  Virtual access is via Zoom webinar as provided here: 

 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://georgiacourts-
gov.zoom.us/j/84776163564?pwd=UHJuTTRWS1RjQW90QXdIQjY2Q2R6UT09 

Webinar ID: 847 7616 3564 
Passcode: 979108 

 
Or One tap mobile:  

    US: +13017158592,,84776163564#,,,,*979108#  or 
+13126266799,,84776163564#,,,,*979108#  

 
    International numbers available: https://georgiacourts-gov.zoom.us/u/kd102IL0IT 

 
Kathleen Connell, Esq., a member of the Georgia Commission on Child Support, chairs 

the Parenting Time Deviation Study Committee.  This Study Committee consists of 15 
members made up of attorneys, judges, staff of the Division of Child Support Services 
(DCSS), Legal Aid attorneys, and members of the public. 
 

The purpose of this meeting is to continue discussions on the study of the current 
parenting time deviation in Georgia’s Child Support Guidelines statute, O.C.G.A. 19-6-15(g) 
and O.C.G.A. 19-6-15(i)(2)(K), and on whether the Child Support Commission should 
consider and recommend a change to the parenting time deviation in the guidelines statute 
through legislation that could be filed at a future date with the Georgia General Assembly.  
This study committee was originated by the Child Support Commission in November 2018 
for a two-year period, and on December 4, 2020, extended through December 2021, and on 
December 10, 2021, extended again through no later than April 30, 2022. 
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